Announcing a Four-team
Mountainball League

OCC Members are invited to
participate in a mountainball
league. The new league starts play
on July 16 at 3 p.m.

Player assignment to one of the
four teams will be by random
drawing on July 8th.

Interested players will have to fill
out experience-rated forms now
available at the Club's front desk.

If you have any questions, please
call Mountainball Chairman Colin
Chock at 546-3466. Mahalo!



